
 

2550 Richrd Lake Dr. 
Sudbury, ON     P3E 2S8 

Ph:  705-673-3661   Fax:  705-671-1183 

  

Press Release 

Contact: Richard Paquin 

Phone: 705-673-3661 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 18, 2013 

 
MEDIA NEWS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 18, 2013 
 

Issued by: Richard Paquin – President 

Sudbury Mine, Mill & Smelter Workers Union, Local 598/Unifor 
 

 

Re:  Resignation as President 

 

 

It is with mixed emotions that I announce that I will be resigning (effective 

October 19th, 2013) from my position as President of Sudbury Mine Mill and 

Smelter Workers Union Local 598/Unifor. I have accepted a position within our 

National Union Office with Unifor Canada. 

 

As per our constitution and by-laws, the Union will now be guided by the Vice-

President, Anne Marie MacInnis.  

 

An election for a new Vice President will commence very shortly. 

 

For further information, please contact Richard Paquin at (705)698-4622 or Anne 

Marie MacInnis at (705)673-3661 ext 203 or (705)698-7655. 
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